
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

From: Andrew Kerr - England Kerr 
To: Consultations 
Subject: Draft strategy for legal services regulation 
Date: 07 January 2021 17:41:21 

Dear Sirs 

As a solicitor of 30 years and a former MEP I am totally committed that appropriate regulation as 
is essential to protect consumers and the legal profession. 

However that protection must be based on those that sit on judgment of professional persons 
are suitably qualified and resourced, together with a suitable independent selection procedure 
to ensure the correct supervision. 

I am concerned the right balance has not yet been achieved that damages the protection to both 
consumers and lawyers. 

Yours sincerely 
Andrew R E Kerr 
Solicitor and Mediator 

England Kerr Hands & Co. Ltd 
146 High Street 
Harborne 
Birmingham 
B17 9NN 

Tel: 0121 427 9898 
Fax: 0121 427 9092 

This firm is regulated and authorised by the Solicitors Regulation Authority under SRA no. 521125 
www.sra.org.uk 

Directors: Andrew England Kerr, Susan Colman and Caroline Hands 

This communication is for use by the intended recipient and contains information that may be 
privileged, confidential or copyrighted under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby formally notified that any use, copying or distribution of this e-mail, in whole or in part, is 
strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system. 
Unless explicitly and conspicuously designated as "E-Contract Intended", this e-mail does not 
constitute a contract offer, a contract amendment, or an acceptance of a contract offer. This e-mail 
does not constitute a consent to the use of sender's contact information for direct marketing purposes 
or for transfers of data to third parties. For avoidance of any doubt we do not accept service by fax or 
email. 

IMPORTANT CYBERCRIME NOTICE: 

Please note we will NOT change our bank account details during the course of a transaction.  If you ever receive any 
other communication appearing to come from us and which claims to change our bank account details or to request 
that you send funds to another account, please do not rely on this and immediately contact the person at this firm 
handling your matter by telephone.  Even if the request appears to have come from us, you must never send funds 
to another account unless you have verified this with us by contacting your case handler directly by telephone. 
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We will not take any responsibility for any losses where funds are transferred to other accounts that have not been 
verified by us.  You must take care to protect your own data and bank account details 


